
#25MPH

Crashes Are Preventable. 
Together, We Can Save Lives.
— Senator Martin Malavé Dilan

DRIVE 25  It’s The Law!
 •	The speed limit is changing to 25 MPH, unless 			 

	 otherwise posted, on November 7th, 2014.
 •	Drivers who drive 25 MPH or slower are better  
	 able to avoid crashes.

•	Pedestrians who are struck by vehicles traveling  
	 at 25 MPH are half as likely to die as pedestrians 			
	 who are struck by vehicles at 30 MPH.


